SPECIAL MEETING JANUARY 30, 1989

The special meeting of the Birch Run Township Board was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Jim Totten.

Present for the board in addition to Totten were Marcia Strong, clerk; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Maria Foerster and Tom Totten, trustees.

There were three citizens in attendance.

Motion by Strong, supported by T. Totten to appoint Frances Fent to the Board of Review. Motion carried.

Supervisor introduced Gary Bartow of Roberts, Bartow and Associates of Bay City to explain Downtown Development Authorities He stressed following the Act's guidelines strictly as he reviewed the act and its required procedures.

Motion by Strong supported by Foerster to resolve to intend to establish a DDA in the current and projected commercial and manufacturing areas east of I-75 in the township. Motion carried.

Motion by Foerster supported by T. Totten to hold a pubic hearing on establishing a DDA on March 21, 1989 at 7:30 p.m. at the Birch Run Township Center. Motion carried.

Motion by Scharrer, supported by T. Totten to adjourn at 8:45 p.m. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township